
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Tuesday 28th August 2018 
 

CROSS COUNTRY POSTPONED 
 

This letter is to inform you that our school cross country scheduled for 
Wednesday 29th August 2018 has now been postponed to ​Friday 7th September 
2018​ at Flay’s Berry Farm still at the time of 10:30am starting with the 11 year olds.  
NOTE: Due to the weather forecast there is a change in date from the last 
letter.  
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards, 
Yvette Pohe 

 
 

Taki Rua - Hine Kihāwai 
 

On Friday 31st August Taki Rua Productions are performing the story of Hine 
Kihāwai for the children at 9.30am.  This is in place of our usual assembly. 
Parents and Whanau are welcome to join us for the show.   
 
Tania Heke 
Principal  
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